
Holly Elementary PAC | General Meeting
January 19th, 2022

Welcome

● Introduced new Vice Principal, Sarah Shove!
● Minutes approved from November 10th 2021
● Agenda approved

Principal & Teacher Report

● Update on health and safety, managing well with staffing shortages, continuing to monitor numbers through
Fraser Health

● Enhanced health measures going well: masks, vaccinations, distancing
● Outdoor learning update, theme specific kits to encourage outdoor learning fun, greenhouse update with

programs likely coming in the spring
● Refreshed P.E equipment purchases: new skipping ropes, pickle balls, foam tennis balls
● Update on undercover area; more information to come from architect and planning

District Report
● Presentation from Neil Stephenson, focused on Vision 2030 objectives encouraging an empowering and

insightful learning environment with research based practices
● Shared great resources for learning such as anti-racism website and power practices websites
● Insights on empowering and supporting students through a rapidly changing world
● Applauds innovative ways to learn through Covid such as outdoor learning
● Presentation from Doug Shepard, discussed Covid updates and enhanced health measures
● Delta is very well vaccinated and continues to manage very well with staffing shortages; no closures
● PCR tests are available to students at the school (PCR gargle test)
● Reinforced 5 day isolation for fully vaccinated, and 10 day isolation if not vaccinated

Treasurer Report

● Fundraisers continue to go well
● Hot lunch credits posted to accounts; hoping hot lunches can return soon!
● Update on all accounts

President Report

● Discussed possible upcoming fundraisers; Purdys, raffle
● Will not be having an on site fundraiser due to Covid restrictions

Meeting adjourned at 7:32pm


